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other hand, in the DLC
you can find a bonus

that will significantly
improve the

characteristics of the
hero. It depicts

Shikamaru and Uzumaki
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Naruto, that is,
another possible

relative in the "Tega"
chain (no, they are in
the test examples in
the game!). But they
are only background
(i.e. in the game,
their abilities are

either replaced, or the
system randomly leads
the player to them).
After completing the

storyline and achieving
wins in random order,
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two objects can be seen
that meet new Ninjago
pets: Busun the hamster
and Zetsu. It is the
hamster and the zebra
that distinguishes

Naruto from Sandstone
among other shinobi:
"Compared to playing
for other characters,
Sandman was shown much
more - he is a shunpai,

and he just has a
higher level of

strength." The same
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principle can be
observed in scenes with
the main characters.
For example, in the
boss fight scene,

Shikaru begins to exude
a black liquid that
hides underground.
Although this effect
will look strange, if

you turn on the
â€œMaster of Chaotic
Powerâ€• function tied
to this scene, you can
see exactly this in it:
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â€œThe underground
monster turned out to
be much more dangerous
than I thought. But

now, after more careful
tuning to it, you will

receive much more
information from your
RyÅ«nen, and your
strength will also
increase. (From
interview. Megami

Tensei World archive.)
After each battle,

Naruto has a chance to

                               5 / 9



 

pick up one of two
opponents given to him
by the system. These
enemies are already
known, but it's not

worth revealing them to
the end, because the
system allows you to
load new skills into
them. For example: if
he was able to defeat
Tsunade, then for
killing Narutoku,

abilities for him will
not be removed. But at
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the same time, after
this battle, Narutoban
will give him four new
skills: Shadow Strike,
Lethal Strike, Extended
Bench Press, and Fire
Barrage. The uniqueness
of NarutOblivion lies
in the fact that the

developers have created
an unusual development
system for the main
character and his

friends. Despite the
fact that it presents
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several development
options, NaruTen can
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